
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We welcomed our 7th and 8th grade parents/guardians to school
for our Back to School Night on Wednesday, September 20th. It was
a fantastic opportunity to see our 7th and 8th grade
parents/guardians and give them a quick peek inside our
classrooms.

Thank you to:
Student Government Association (SGA) students who helped parents/guardians find
classrooms.
French students who assisted Madame Bittout and shared their expertise in French language
and culture.
Board of Education member, Corrien Elmore-Stratton who greeted arriving parents/guardians
and helped them navigate to our school counseling office.

Clubs & Activities
Intramural Sports begin next week! Meeting dates can be found on the Beck School Calendar. In
the Fall we offer:

Girls Volleyball - Tuesdays & Thursdays
Co-ed Basketball - Mondays & Wednesdays
Co-ed Tennis - dates will be announced

Parents/guardians must sign their students up through the Genesis Parent Portal. Please visit the
Nurse’s Website for the Sports Physical Forms. Students may not participate until the forms are
submitted and they are cleared by the Nurse.

https://www.chclc.org/domain/605#calendar20/20230915/month
https://www.chclc.org/Page/2007


Homework Club
Homework Club is an opportunity for students to complete their homework afterschool in a
supervised environment with a teacher. Homework Club is held on Monday & Wednesdays from
3:00-4:20PM. Students must sign up outside of Room 24 to attend. Please contact your child’s
Advisory teacher if you need more information.

Picture Day
Smile! Picture days are on September 27th and 28th. Makeups will be in November.
Wednesday, 9/27/23 (B Day)
9:33 - 10:25 Team 10
10:28 - 11:20 Team 6
12:18 - 1:10 Team 7
1:13 - 2:05 Team 1
2:08 - 3:00 Team 5

Thursday, 9/28/23 (A Day)
8:38 - 9:30 Team 9
9:33 - 10:25 Team 3
12:18 - 1:10 Team 8
1:13 - 2:05 Team 2
2:08 - 3:00 Team 4

Reminder: 6th Grade YMCA at the Pines Field Trip
Our 2nd annual 6th Grade YMCA at the Pines Field Trip is quickly approaching.
Team 1: October 9th & 10th
Team 2: October 11th & 12th
Team 3: October 13th & 17th
Please send your completed forms and payment as soon as possible! Last year was a great
success and we are excited for a great 2nd year.

All the Best,
Rebecca Metzger
Principal
Beck Middle School

This Week at Beck....

Wednesday, September 27
Peer Conflict and HIB Team Meetings
Meetings take place in Advisory for Teams 1, 4 & 7
Students will review the difference between peer conflict and
bullying & who in the building can support them when they have a
concern.



Friday, September 29
Camden County Technical Schools Assembly
Presentation will take place in Advisory for Grade 8 ONLY.
Grade 8 students will have a presentation from Camden County Technical Schools on the various
programs and opportunities available for high school.

PBIS Rewards - Parent/Guardian Access
We have officially closed out our first week of using our new PBIS
Reward System! We are excited that parents have already begun to
download the app and can view their child(ren)’s rewards points! By
now, everyone should have received an email from Navigate360
with instructions on downloading the app and setting up your
account. If you have not received the email, first check your spam
folder. If you still do not have the email, please contact Ms. Sims at
nsims@chclc.org to get set up. So far, we have 70 parents who
have the app downloaded. We are looking forward to promoting a positive school culture using
this program!

September is National Suicide Prevention Month

The Cherry Hill School District offers a number of resources and support for anyone in need on the
District Website HERE. Anyone, across the United States can dial #988 to get assistance from the
Suicide and Crisis Lifeline, 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. We encourage Beck students and staff
to wear YELLOW on Tuesday, September 26 to spread awareness.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wZLyt6uPVy8
mailto:nsims@chclc.org
https://sites.google.com/chclc.org/beckcounselingcorner/home?authuser=0
https://www.chclc.org/domain/985


Welcome to the Fall Sports Season

Please check the Athletics Calendar for upcoming games.

Congrats to our winning teams and for all Beck teams showing
sportsmanship and good character!

Good luck in week 2 to our XC athletes, field hockey teams, soccer
teams and Eports team!

https://www.chbeckcalendar.org/public/genie/1314/school/7/


Beck Girls Soccer v. Rosa
9-22-23

Beck Boys Soccer v. Rosa
9-22-23

Beck Field Hockey v.
Rosa 9-22-23

Actions for Peace: Our
Ambition for the #Global

Goals Schools Closed on Sept
25 in Recognition of Yom

Kippur

Todos Somos, Somos Uno
- We Are All, We Are One

Contact Us

Attendance: If your student is absent or needs an early dismissal, please just email Beck Attendance at
BeckAttendance@chclc.org
Website: https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
Location: 950 Cropwell Road, Cherry Hill, NJ, USA
Phone: 856-424-4505

https://www.chclc.org/Domain/21
https://maps.google.com/?q=950+Cropwell+Rd,+Cherry+Hill,+NJ+08003,+USA&ftid=0x89c1335c7affb567:0x9a60782a0a4aa413
mailto:BeckAttendance@chclc.org

